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To, 
Mr. Vipul Khedekar 
Online Surveillance 
BSE Limited, 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers 
Dalal Street! 
Mumbai - 400001 

Respected Sir, 
| 

Ref.: Company Code: BSE - 531717 
Sub: Clarification for Increase in Volume 

This has reference to your letter No. L/SURV/ONL/PV/NK/ 2021-2022 / 316 dated October 04, 2021. In 

this regard we wish to inform that there is no material information or announcement or event which could 

have increased in volume of the securities (Equity Shares) of the Company on the Exchange. 

Wealso wish to inform you that we donot have any information or announcement as per the Regulation 30 

of the Securities and Exchange Board of India (Listing Obligations & Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 

2015 relating to Company’s working which could have affected the increase in the volume of its scrip. 

It is our endeavour to always intimate to the Stock Exchanges about occurrence of any such 

event/announcement/ information that may have an impact on the share price or the volume of trading of 

the shares of the Company. 

Kindly take the same on your record and display on your exchange and oblige. 

Thanking you, 

  

      

Bipin M. Mand 
Chairman & Ma Ng i 

(DIN: 00416441) 

Place: Mumbai 

 


